
 

     

 

 

 

 

Sandal Primary Parent Partnership Sponsored Colour Run 

 

Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
Get ready for a burst of colour and fun at our next PPG event – the Sponsored Colour Run on 
Friday 26 September at 3pm! 
 
Anyone who enters can walk, jog or run their way around the course, whilst being showered in bright 
(and safe) powder paint. It’s a great way to get active, raise funds and have fun with the whole school 
community.  
 
The Colour Run is open to school pupils, parents, carers, guardians and siblings, with places 
available to book through Arbor from tomorrow. 
 
The cost is £2 per person, and each person must have purchased an entry ticket and have a 
completed waiver by midday, Wednesday 24 September. The link for the waiver is below 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScl7XasKGLMUt68fQBh3C0tOYOu530zSu3jhr966RQHy
YjWbw/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=104839500366175582679 
 
 
On the day 

• Registration opens at 3pm 

• Nursery and reception, 3:45pm 

• Year 1, 2 and 3, 4:15pm 

• Years 4, 5 and 6, 4:45pm 
 
 
To note 

• Children must be accompanied by a parent, carer or guardian at this event as it is outside of 
school hours 

• An on-line waiver must be completed for each participant – without this, entry will not be 
possible 

• Please do not bring your own colour powder, as this affects our risk assessment. Individual 
bags will be available to buy on the day for £1.  

• We recommend wearing an old white t-shirt (to really show off the colours!) and old trainers. 
 
Further information can be found in the attached FAQs, along with the sponsorship form. 
 
We can’t to see you there.  
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